SEP - 9 1987

American Crystal Sugar-Research Center
ATTN: Mr, Tim W, Torgeson
Radiation Safety Officer
1700 N, 11th Street
P.0. Box 1227
Moorhead, MN 56560

Gentlemen:

This refers to your application dated July 20, 1987, for renewal of
Materials License 22-17485-03,

We received your check for $120. Your application, however, is subject
to a renewal fee of $460 as specified in §170,31 (3M) of 10 CFR 170,
copy enclosed., Payment of the additional $340 should be made to the
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission and mailed to the attention of
Cheryl Phillips at our Washington, D.C. address.

Your application will be processed by the Region III Licensing staff
located at 799 Roosevelt Road, Glen Ellyn, I1linois 60137, The
additional fee, however, is required prior to issuance of the renewal.
When submitting the fee, please refer to CONTROL NUMBER 383884,

Sincerely,

Signed by;

Glenda Jackson

Glenda Jackson

License Fee Management Branch

Division of Accounting and Finance

Office of Administration and
Resources Management

Enclosure:
10 CFR 170

cc: Region 111
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SEP ~ 0 1987

American Crystal Sugar-Research Center
ATTN: Mr, Tim W. Torgeson
Radiation Safety Officer
1700 N, 11th Street
P.0. Box 1227
Moorhead, MN 56560

Gentlemen:

This refers to your application dated July 20, 1987, for renewal of
Materials License 22-17485-03,

We received your check for $120. Your application, however, is subject
to a renewal fee of $460 as specified in §170.31 (3M) of 10 CFR 170,
copy enclosed. Payment of the additional $340 should be made to the
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission and mailed to the attention of
Cheryl Phillips at our Washington, D.C. address.

Your application will be processed by the Region 11! Licensing staff
located at 799 Roosevelt Road, Glen E11yn, 111inois 60137, The
additional fee, however, is required prior to issuance of the renewal,
When submitting the fee, please refer to CONTROL NUMBER 383884,

Sincerely,

KA ot [TY g b

Glenda J~ackscn
License Fee Management Branch
Divisior of Accountino °nd Finance
Office of Administration and
Resources ! unagement
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SEF - 4 1987

dinerican Crystal Sugar-Research Center
ATTN: Mr, Tim W, Torgeson
Radiation Safety Officer
1700 N, 11th Street
P.0, Box 1227
Moorhead, MN 56560

entlemen:

This refers to your application dated July 20, 1987, for ronewal of
Materials License 22-17485-03,

we received your check for $120., Your application, however, is subject

1o a renewal fee of $460 as specified in §170.31 (3M) of 10 CFR 170,
copy enclosed, Payment of the additional $340 should be made to the
U.5. Nuclear Regu'atory Commission and mailed to the attention of
Cheryl Phillips at our Washington, 0.C. address.

Your applicaticn will be processed by the Region II! Licensing staff
located at 799 Roosevelt Road, Glen Ellyn, [1linois 60137, The
additional fee, however, i1s required prior to iscuance of the renewal.
when submitting the fee, please refer to CONTROL NUMBER 383854,

Sincerely,

Glenda Jackson
License Fee Management Branch

Divisior of Accounting and Finance

Office of Administration and
Kesources Manacement
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